
VFW Joins with Main Street to Provide
Financial Education to Veterans

The initiative fills the pressing need for financial
literacy within the veteran community

Apr 01, 2025

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – The VFW is pleased to announce it has joined with Main Street, a
leading financial education company, to develop a comprehensive national financial
education initiative aimed at empowering veterans across the country with ongoing content
and resources tailored specifically for veterans and their unique needs.

The initiative will encompass a variety of educational offerings, including:
Virtual Surveys: To assess the financial education needs of veterans.●

Curriculum Development: Customized educational materials based on survey
responses.

●

Virtual and In-Person Classes: Leadership training for VFW members and direct
financial education for veterans.

●

Economic Hotline: A dedicated hotline where veterans can text/email questions and
receive immediate responses and referrals.

●

On-Demand Video Content: Videos to address frequently asked questions, designed for
social media and other platforms.

●

With over 25 years of experience in financial education, Ryan Mack, president of Main
Street recognized a pressing need for targeted financial literacy resources within the veteran
community.

"Veterans have done so much for our country, keeping us safe," Mack stated. "It breaks my
heart to see high rates of homelessness among this population. These individuals have
literally put their lives on the line for me and my family, yet we aren’t doing enough to take
care of them. The VFW is a remarkable organization filled with dedicated individuals who
serve their communities; It’s time we step up and do something for them."

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2025/4/vfw-joins-with-main-street-to-provide-financial-
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Ryan Mack and the Main Street team are committed to making a tangible impact in the lives
of veterans through this initiative, reinforcing the belief that financial literacy is a
fundamental right for all.

About Main Street: Main Street is a financial education company dedicated to providing individuals and communities with the tools and
knowledge necessary for financial empowerment. Led by Ryan Mack, the organization has been at the forefront of financial literacy education for
over two decades.
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